To Whom It May Concern;

It is our pleasure to submit a letter of support for the Future Service Leaders Foundation and their application for assistance for the development of The Rural Vitality Center.
Their proposal to construct a Rural Vitality Center is an innovative concept that will strengthen collaboration, innovation, and leadership opportunities for rural communities and their residents for generations. The Rural Vitality Center plan will create a new 350- acre campus that will offer the regions schools, businesses, and community organizations an agriculture focused space where over 2,000 participants can collaborate daily to solve today’s agricultural, leadership, and entrepreneurship challenges. Our teachers, professionals, business and rural leaders need a high-quality location to collaborate and train in order to deal with new trends in education, agriculture, and digital and technological developments.
This innovative facility gives Washburn Institute of Technology the ability to collaborate with specific programs of interest that integrate with rural communities, families and schools as well as strengthen our network of support? ( this is where you would know what best to say) Vet Tech- Aerospace- ?
The RVC’s education tourism division gives students of all ages the ability to experience top educational programs that organizations like Washburn Institute of Technology has to offer. The RVC gives youth of all ages the ability to visually experience our programs, work with top leaders in the industry, gain hands on experience with STEM and other similar identified course work and discover passions. The RVC also offers hands-on experience with our program directors for specific ages. 
This new venue will help our rural communities in Kansas be better prepared for the future of agriculture, education, and technology and drive more students into specific industries in the future.  The data that the RVC will provide will allow colleges like ours to look at students needs and passions from the ages of K-12. As youth visit the RVC and discover passions through the experience we can drive those passions toward specific industries of interest.  This is a win-win for Kansas as the long-term economic impact this initiative will have on the generations of learners and teachers in Kansas and in the United States.
In addition, we believe that Kansas can be an excellent source for new agriculture and education innovation for generations to come and we are excited to partner with the RVC in any way to help strengthen communities, families and schools. Thank you for your consideration of their application. We look forward to any questions or thoughts you might have that might help this project succeed.

Thank you,

